
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 05.05.2023 
 

I do hope you all enjoyed your bank holiday weekend celebrating the King 
Charles and Queen Camilla's coronation. It was great to hear the many differ-

ent things that the children got up to over the extended weekend.  

English: 

Year 3 continued to look at our new book 
‘Flotsam’ by David Wiesner. This week the chil-
dren started to write up their innovated sequel 
following the next character who discovered the 
mysterious camera. At the end of the week the 
children began to edit and check their work. 
Making sure it included: fronted adverbials, 
noun phrases, use of prepositions and  powerful 
verbs. 
 
Maths:  

This week we continued to focus on time. As a 
class we covered: telling the time in intervals of 
five and one minute intervals, using AM and 
PM; telling the time on an analogue clock; telling 
the time on a digital clock; duration of events 
and timing how long events last. Please do help 
as much as you can at home with this, as telling 
the time is also a necessary life skill.  

Homework  
Maths: This week’s Maths homework can be 

found on my maths and will again be on Time.   

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 
this week’s spellings.  

Science: Please continue to research a healthy 
meal, find a recipe and cook it! The children 
will need to handwrite their chosen recipe and 
take a picture of themselves with the finished 
product. I will then stick this into their science 
books and I hope to create a classroom display 
celebrating their achievements. I have includ-
ed a template for your convenience. You can 
however create your own if you wish.  

This will be due in on Wednesday 17th May. 
Please keep the recipe work and picture safe 
and lose within their homework books. 

English Writing: On PurpleMash you will find 
a set to do activity entitled ‘Interview with a 
book character.’ I would like you to think of 
your favourite book character and think of 
questions that you would ask them, please also 
write their possible responses to your question. 
Remember I expect you to use question marks 
to end your questions and full sentence replies 
using capital letters and fullstops.   

P.E. kits, water bottles and sun hats 

As we approach Summer, we ask that you  

please send your child to school with a water 

bottle which we can take outside at lunchtime 

so they can stay hydrated. In very warm 

weather, please make sure they also come to 

school with a hat and wearing suncream. 

Please could I also remind you that Year 3 do 

P.E on a Monday, therefore all children are 

required to bring their kit in at the start of 

every week.   

Dates:  
Biodiversity and Sustainability week—
Monday 22nd—Friday 26th May 
Non-Uniform Day for bottles for the Summer 
Garden Party - Friday 26th May 
INSET Day - Monday 5th June  
INSET Day - Tuesday 6th June 
PTFA Wear trainers for sweets for the Sum-
mer Garden Party – Friday 16th June 
Sports Day—Friday 30th June 
Reserve Sports Day—Monday 3rd July 
Art Exhibition—Tuesday 4th July—3.30pm—
5:00pm  
Art Exhibition—Wednesday 5th July—
3.30pm—5:00pm  
Open Evening —Wednesday 5th July—
3.30pm—5:00pm  
Music Concert— Thursday 6th  July 2023 – 

6.00pm -7.00pm 

We hope you all have a restful weekend. 
Mr Bowen, Mrs Boyle and Mrs Russell. 
The Year 3 Team  


